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During October the committee accomplished: 

• The welcoming of new members to the committee. We hope to soon hear who will be the
Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Advocate.

• Substantial archiving and reorganization of the webpages for APRCA, updating of links, and
clarification of our role during our extended period of service (2021-22)

• The Provost met with the APRCA committee to share a draft plan for the timeline of college and
school discussions during the upcoming year.

• Members of APRCA reviewed the document and provided feedback which was collated and
shared with the Provost

• A subcommittee met with two Deans to discuss how APRCA could support those meetings in
order that we can propose places in the process where APRCA can be helpful.

• Michele Gamburd met with members of the Budget Committee regarding collaboration in the
upcoming school and college discussions.

• APRCA collaborated with the Faculty Senate Steering committee to assist in the planning of the
Budget Forum planned for Faculty Senate on November 1st.
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